
FIL5 
il-o^'fO'^i^L-m/ 

April L. Bordas RECEiVED-DOCKETIKG DiV 
4557 Star Rd 
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 201^ AUG 21 PH 3^ I I 

August 10, 2014 P U C O 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Thomas W. Johnson, Chairman 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

SUBJECT: Docket # 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

I have lived in Greenwich, Ohio for the past 36 years. We moved here firom Akron, Ohio. 
We chose to live here, instead ofthe city, because ofthe beauty and peacefulness ofthe 
rural community. 

I am very concemed about the proposed wind turbine farm. My major concerns are noise, 
the impact on wildlife, and decreased property values. 

There are also various safety problems to be considered, such as ice throw, turbine fires, 
and blade shear. While our volunteer fire department does a wonderful job, they do not 
have the necessary equipment. 

1 understand that there was a recent house bill changing the set-backs for wind farms. 
However, this project would not be affected. Since the project will not start until 2015, 
why shouldn't these new rules apply? 

Many of us in the community have just become aware ofthe impending wind farm and 
have major concerns that need to be addressed. Please consider having another hearing on 
this matter and you will hear all ofthe community speak and not just those that are 
receiving economic gain from the leasing of their properties. I would also ask that you 
would enforce the new set-back rules. 

Sincerely, 

April L. Bordas 
419-706-4558 
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